





# TIGER TALK MARCH 13, 2013 GOBLES ELEMENTARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

## **Elementary Events Calendar**

Friday, March 15 6<sup>th</sup> Grade Field Trip To Chicago

Monday, March 25 Parent Teacher Conferences 3:30 – 7:00

Tuesday, March 26 Parent Teacher Conferences 3:30 – 7:00

Wednesday, March 27 No School for students Parent Teacher Conferences 12:30 – 3:00

Thursday, March 28 & Friday, March 29 No School

Monday, April 1 – Friday, April 5 Spring Break No School

> Monday, April 8 School Resumes

Happy \$\mathscr{G}\$
St. Patricks Day

Kindergarten
Round-Up
Friday, April 26<sup>th</sup>
Call the Elementary at
628-2131 to reserve your
round up session.
Children must be five
years old on or before
November 1, 2013.

Session 1 8:30 a.m. – 10:00a.m. (Aug., Sept, Oct., Nov. birthdays)

Session 2 11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. (April, May, June, July birthdays)

Session 3 1:15 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. (Dec., Jan., Feb., March birthdays)

Thank you Meijers
I would like to thank Meijers for their
wonderful donation to my classroom.
Not only was I able to get the exercise
balls that I needed for my students, but I
was able to get some much needed
supplies. It was like having Christmas,
and my students were very excited.

Mrs. Renoos & Students

To Report an Absence Call the Attendance Line at 628-6043

Elementary School Hours 8:00 a.m. - 3:15 p.m.

Check us out on the internet at www.gobles.org

## Entering the Building on School Days.

For the safety and security of students, the following door schedule will be used:

#### **Exterior Door at Main Office**

Open 7:30 – 12:00 Locked 12:00 – 1:00 Open 1:00 – 4:00

#### Student Services Office (Center of Building)

Open 7:30 – 8:05 Locked 8:05 – 12:00 Open 12:00 – 1:00 Locked 1:00 – 2:55 Locked 3:25

When entering the building, please use these doors and check into the nearest office.

#### Sending Troops Supplies

The 5th graders with the help of the entire Gobles Elementary collected 5 large boxes of supplies for the troops. The boxes contained many snacks, personal hygiene products and plenty of medicines. All the students wrote a letter to Jacob Gettys (Gobles graduate) and an additional letter to other troop servicemen. The 5th graders used their profit from the school store to pay for the postage. Mrs. Boes believes that community service is a positive way for students to give back and do something for somebody else. Haven Moerman stated, "I feel it is important to support the troops and send them goodies. They are protecting us and cannot be with their families right now. They deserve some special presents and attention."



### Grandparents Day Friday, April 12 2:00 - 3:00

Please send a note to school with your child if Grandparents will be taking them home.

Spring Musical Thursday, April 18

3<sup>rd</sup>, 5<sup>th</sup>, & 6<sup>th</sup> grade band 7:00 M.S. Gymatorium

February Students of the Month



Pictured from left to right: Megan Kridler 4<sup>th</sup> grade, Brielyn Lisowski 5<sup>th</sup> grade, Maris Gordon 6<sup>th</sup> grade, Deanna Wood 1<sup>st</sup> grade, Kayla Barkoff 2<sup>nd</sup> grade, Zoie Wood Kindergarten and Blain Morand 3<sup>rd</sup> grade (not pictured)

Congratulations to these outstanding Students!

# Literacy Celebration Event

Please join us on Friday, March 22<sup>nd</sup> for our Literacy Celebration from 1:45 – 2:45. We are very excited to invite you into our classrooms to share in reading and writing activities. If you are able to join us that afternoon, we would love to have your company.

The Elementary Students are working hard to reach their reading goal of 50,000 pages.

